
**IMPORTANT** 

*In response to the COVID-19 virus, for the health and 
safety of our customers, our employees, and their 
families, our offices will be closed effective Friday, March 
20, 2020, for a minimum of 2 weeks.  We know and 
appreciate that your project is important.  We will 
evaluate each project in a case by case basis and make 
determinations if field work will be completed, but the 
store fronts will be closed.   

*Staff will have access to voicemails and emails, so that 
would be the best communication route.   

*Please email hillsideoffice@yahoo.com or leave a 
voicemail in our general office mailbox your call will be 
returned. 

*If you are in the process of a new project, we still want 
to help.  Please contact us via email at 
hillsidehearth@yahoo.com or leave a voicemail for 
James. 

*We thank you for your business, and patience in this 
time of uncertainty.  We look forward to getting back to 
work with you! 
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